ATTACHMENT NO. 1

2099 S. State College Blvd., Suite 600
P.0O. Box 4270

Anaheim, CA 92806
visit
714.765.2800

January 4, 2019

Linda Johnson

Principal Planner

City of Anaheim

200 South Anaheim Boulevard, Suite 276
Anaheim, CA 92805

Dear Linda,
Visit Anaheim’s Board of Directors would like the committee to consider Fred Brown as a
member of ATN’s Board of Directors. Fred is currently the General Manager of Desert

Palms Hotel, member of Visit Anaheim’s Board of Directors, and a current ATN Board of
Directors member.

Thank you for your consideration,

R

Jay Burress
President & CEO
Visit Anaheim

visitanaheim.org





